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HEALING  

VILLAGE NEWS 

OCTOBER 2021 

Please Note: 

The email address for the Parish Council is now  
healingparishcouncil@outlook.com  

Healing Village News is published and distributed by Healing Parish Council 
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Bus timetables for Healing 

The Parish Council is trying to find a way 

to publish the Bus timetables without it 

taking up too many pages and still being 

legible for everyone. 

Also, at the current time, the timetables 

have been changing due to lockdown 

and tier restrictions. 

For anyone wanting to find the bus 

times, please look online at Stage-

coach.com  
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Remembrance Day 

As we come into October and start the Autumn season, 

our thoughts have turned to Remembrance Day and we 

have already started the planning for the usual village 

event. 

This year, the date is Sunday 14th November 2021 and as 

usual there will be a parade from the Legion car park up 

to the war memorial, a service at the memorial and then 

refreshments afterwards kindly provided by the Legion 

Club. 

All those of you who belong to groups who usually attend 

will be most warmly welcomed and any individuals who 

wish to lay their own wreaths or poppy tributes on the 

day are also very welcome.  And of course, a very warm 

invitation to all those of you who usually come along and 

make this service the very special event it is. 

Anyone with any questions, 

please contact our Parade Mar-

shall, Mr. Wayne Okopskyj on 

tel. no. 07504 119521. 
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PARISH COUNCIL MEETING DATES 

The next meetings of the Parish Counciil will take 

place as follows: 

7.00 pm 

 Tuesday 12th October 2021 

 

This meeting will be in the Conference Suite at the 

Healing Village Hall.  

 

All meetings are open to the press and public and an agenda 

for the meetings is placed on the Parish Council website ap-

proximately one week before each meeting date. 

The venue is fully accessible and hand sanitisers etc. are pro-

vided within the venue.  Masks are not required to be worn 

but it is up to each individual should they wish to wear one. 

The meetings scheduled are subject to any variations on re-

strictions due to the current pandemic. 
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crispin.reynolds@btinternet.com 

ADVERTISE HERE!!!! 

If you would like to advertise your business 

here, please contact us.  Quarter page, half 

page or full page adverts available—discounted 

rates for long-term adverts. 

Distribution covers over 1,000 homes in Heal-

ing 

Email us at 

‘healingparishcouncil@outlook.com’ 
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The Council meeting for September 2021 was scheduled to be held at the Hall as 

usual but unfortunately, due to holidays and then last-minute illnesses, there 

were not enough members to be quorate and so the meeting was not held.   

 

Highways and Footpaths   

NELC has completed its repairs to Great Coates Road and the new configuration 

for the junction with Low Road.  The next stage will be a consultation over park-

ing around the Primary School and suggestions to ease the situation.  This is ex-

pected to be received hopefully before Christmas 2021.   

Planning Applications 

The planning applications considered at the meeting for the last meeting were 

not discussed due to the meeting not being quorate. 

Land Management Issues 

The grass path around the Moated Site has now been cut, the long grass is still 

being left around the remaining area next to the path to promote wildlife and 

enhance the natural features of the site. 

Nettles on the main inner field will also soon be cut down. 

Other works to trees have now been completed with trees at Porri’s Wood over-

hanging the path to school cut back and the willow tree on the path at the Moat-

ed Site also cut back. 

Other Items 

The Parish Council has registered to take part in the Platinum Jubilee Event in 
2022 and will be lighting a beacon along with others nationally and also holding 
an event to commemorate this important occasion. 

 

 
 

Healing Parish Council NOTES FOR  

                                      OCTOBER 2021 
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Continued…. 
 
The Council has started its planning for the Remembrance Day event in 2021 
and is organising meetings with the Royal British Legion to confirm details for 
the event. 

A Christmas event is also being discussed and any arrangements will be final-
ised in the next two months. 

Police Matters 

The Parish Council continues to receive its monthly police report, which is 
published in the News each month.   

Village Hall 

The Hall is still fully operational for all our regular hirings and is available for 

children’s parties, other celebrations etc. and will remain fully operational 

whilst the new facility is being built. 

Village Hall project 
The building of the new hall is now two months into the project and it is an-

ticipated that works will be finished somewhere around mid-November, with 

the Hall being fully opened in time for Christmas 2021. 

Any resident with any questions on the build, do please get in touch with the 

Council. 

 

Finance 

The Parish Council has now had its financial audit signed off by the external 

auditor with no actions recommended.  All paperwork for this is on the web-

site as is all finance information. 

 

Email - healingparishcouncil@outlook.com 

Telephone - 07494 577661 
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POLICE REPORT  

 

Wolds Ward Healing Update September 2021 

 

Crime 

At the time of going to press, no updated report had been 
received. 

 

Your local Neighbourhood Policing Team appreciates the 
importance of being in the right place, at the right time, for 
the right reasons to reassure the public, improve public 
confidence and reduce crime and anti-social behaviour in 
the area in which we all live and work.                                                                                      
We encourage all residents to call and report any issues 
where they live so that we can deal with any issues and 
step up our patrols in the area. The number to call for non-
emergency issues is 101 

The named officers for Healing are:                                                                                          
PC 1355 Dan Hassan  

daniel.hassan@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                               
PCSO 7713 Diane Bell  

diane.bell@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                 

Follow us on Twitter @ImminghamWolds. 
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HEALING PARISH COUNCIL 

Chairman - Tel.  07974 780915 

Cllr. Paul Fieldgate paulf.healingparish@gmail.com 

Vice-Chair - Tel. 07904 020057 

Cllr. Ashley Wright ashleyhealingparish@gmail.com 

Members 

Cllr. Steve Norton SJNhealingparish@gmail.com 

Cllr. Rachael Bygott rachaelhealingparish@gmail.com 

Cllr. Indy Nijjar  indyhealingparish@gmail.com 

Cllr. Melanie Dickerson melanie.healingparish@outlook.com 

 

CLERK TO THE COUNCIL: 

Mrs. Kathy Peers  healingparishcouncil@outlook.com 

Tel: Parish Office  07494-577661 

Office Hours 9am to 4 pm Monday to Friday 

 

Healing Website - www.healingparishcouncil.com 

We are also on Facebook at Healing Parish Council 

If you have any issues you would like to discuss  with the Parish 
Council please ring the Parish  Office or contact an individual 
member of the Council . 

 

mailto:daniel.hassan@humberside.pnn.police.uk
mailto:diane.bell@humberside.pnn.police.uk
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NOVEMBER 2021 Healing News 

The next edition will be for November 2021 

Any items for inclusion in the next edition should be with us 

by  

Friday 15th October 2021 

and absolutely no later. 

Please email your contributions to 

healingparishcouncil@outlook.com 

Casual Vacancies on Healing Parish Council 

The Parish Council at Healing has some casual vacancies and would 

like to hear from any resident who may have some skills to bring to 

the Parish Council and would like to make an impact upon the Vil-

lage and the work the Council becomes involved in. 

Matters such as planning, highways and traffic issues, as well as the 

maintenance and enhancement of assets owned by the Council 

within the Village are all covered by the Parish Council. 

Anyone interested should come along to the next Council meeting 

and sit as a member of the public to observe what work the Council 

does.  Alternatively please email or call the Clerk, Kathy, on 07494 

577661 or email to healingparishcouncil@outlook.com for further 

information. 

Or, please speak to an existing Councillor for further information. 
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VILLAGE WALK 

You are invited to join us on a local footpath walk on 
Sunday Oct 10th at 2 pm. We will meet at Healing 
Methodist Church car park for a walk of about 3 miles. 
All welcome to join us.    

This will be our annual charity walk and we invite you to 
make a donation towards a Children’s orphanage in Kiso-
ro Uganda called Potter’s village. Things are very diffi-
cult there with limited vaccination in the area, reduced 
staff access and more babies abandoned.  Until last 
year at a remote outpost, called Rutaka, the only water 
supply was rainwater stored in a tank outside. My son 
managed to install a proper clean water supply and is 
guiding local tradesmen to further develop the facili-
ties. Money is also required to fund health workers in 
the bush.  Please help us.  

If you cannot walk that day we welcome your donation 
and if you do not wish to donate, we still welcome you on 
the walk. If you want to do a bit more then get people 
to sponsor your walk.  

Please contact Peter Ede 01472 883625 for further 
information or to give a donation.  

See also HealthTree Uganda - Home | Facebook  

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FHealthTree-Uganda-1507524036165348%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C3cfe780f88484661887b08d9736f7591%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637667744811696455%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
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HEALING AND KEELBY METHODIST CHURCH 

OCTOBER 2021 

Oct3rd    10.00 a.m.  At Healing Preacher: Mr. Peter Ede 

    10.00 a.m.  At Keelby  Preacher: Mr. Howard Field 

Oct 10th   10.00 a.m.  At Keelby   Preacher. Mr. Peter Ede 

Oct17th    10.00 a.m.  At Healing  Preacher: Rev’d Neil Vickers 

      Holy Communion 

   10.00 a.m   At Keelby   Preacher: Mr. Andrew Gadd  

Oct24th   10.00 a.m. At Keelby  Preacher: Mrs. Nikki Coles 

Oct31st   10.00 a.m.  At Keelby Preacher: Mr. Mark Lenton 

 

Flower rota for October 

October 5th   Mrs. P. Hytch 

October 10th  At  Keelby 

October 17th  Mrs. E. Ede 

October 24th  At  Keelby 

October 31st  At Keelby 

 
Youth activities 
Sunday club at  Keelby 10.00 a.m.-11.00a.m.       

Our minister is Rev’d Neil Vickers 
Tel 01472-871199 

e-mail revneilvickers@gmail.com  
  

mailto:revneilvickers@gmail.com
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VIEW FROM THE PEW  
 

For many this is the start of a new year, School’s are back to “normal”, 
whatever that is, the Methodist church starts its new year, and many oth-
er industries have reopened after the long shut down of Covid. We have 
much coming up in just the next three months, Remembrance Sunday is 
just a few weeks away, a time to reflect and look back on the price paid 
by so many so we can live in peace and freedom. Then straight into 
Christmas (some shops are already displaying Christmas items) with all 
it’s joy and celebration. As I look back over the last year I see a lot of 
good things which have taken place during lockdown, we have seen a 
huge amount of good will being shown, neighbours and strangers helping 
those in need out, people giving up spare and family time to make sure 
the vaccination process went well, doctors, nurses and other hospital 
staff walking the extra mile to give the best possible care to those who 
needed it most, the list of good deeds and good will is endless and we 
should be immensely proud of our nation and it’s ability to rally round in a 
crisis. 

Looking forward, my heart and prayers go to those children starting 

school for the first time and year one, to the medical staff who for who the 

fight is not over, shops and the leisure industry who are trying to get back 

on their feet a lot of them starting from scratch again. I think we will be 

feeling the after effects of this Covid pandemic for many years to come, 

yet we should use our experience of the past to move forward to a better 

and stronger world, a better, stronger country and a better and stronger 

city/town/village. We have to knowledge of what we are capable of, now 

let’s use it to push on with confidence, continuing to care for those who 

need our help. 

I am really looking forward to this time and see it as an opportunity to 

make this world a better place not just for us but for our children, grand-

children, and way into the future. 

Stay safe and may God bless you all 

Neil    

 

11 

CHURCH OF ST PETER AND ST PAUL 

NOTICES FOR OCTOBER 2021 

Our Church is now open for services: 

 

Sunday 10th October 11am 

 

Sunday 24th October  11am 

 

The Rev. Pam Reeves  07756852907 

The Rev. Mark Hutson  07745369630 

 

The church is open on a Tuesday afternoon from 2pm for  pri-
vate prayer, ending with Evening Prayer at 4.30pm. 

 

 

Find us on Facebook 'Healing Parish Church, for any additional 
information.  

 

Churchwardens: 

Christina Coleman  01472 280120 

Kevin Onn  01472 883478 



 

12 

 

13 

 

We are hoping to  be able to restart in January with a social 
evening with a fish and chip supper, always a popular meeting 
with members.  

Please watch the Healing News for further details, however we 
are planning to contact all our present members by mail shortly. 

Melanie Dickerson. 

01472887966. 

HEALING GARDEN CLUB 

If you belong to a group and would like to advertise what you 

do, or have an interesting article, or would like to take a business 

advert with us, then please get in touch at 

 healingparishcouncil@outlook.com 


